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Forge Valley School Uniform 

To help with the increasing cost of providing school uniform for your child, Forge Valley School are 
pleased to inform you that we have collaborated with the British Red Cross in Hillsborough in order 
for school uniform items to be purchased at low cost. 

School have provided the British Red Cross with a large number of new and quality second hand 
school uniform items to sell on.  Items include; 

• Trousers 
• Skirts 
• Shirts 
• Jumpers 
• Branded PE T Shirts 
• Branded PE Hoodies 

 
The shop in Hillsborough (15 Middlewood Road, S6 4GU) will display a small range of items in 
various sizes.  As the shop has limited display space they have requested customers ask for 
alternative sizes which will be provided from the stock held on site. 
 
School will periodically request uniform donations from parents which will be passed onto the British 
Red Cross.  
 
 
  
 
 
 

 

 


